
Welcome Back!
We’ve had such a joyful start to the new term at The Whitley—blessed 

with glorious sunshine and happy faces all around! The beautiful 
weather has given us the perfect chance to take our learning outside 
this week, and the sound of birdsong has been a gentle reminder of 

the awe and wonder in God’s creation. 
There’s exciting new learning happening across the school and are full 

of energy and discovery. From budding writers to nature explorers, 
our children are already letting their lights shine brightly once again.

A big thank you to all the families who joined us for worship today—it 
was such a special moment to give out our very first Bronze House 
Point Awards—a celebration of how our children always ‘Let their 

Light Shine.’ 
Please do take a look at our school calendar—there are lots of 

exciting events ahead this term, including Sports Day dates which you 
won’t want to miss.

Warmest wishes,
Mrs. Roome
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With the weather becoming 
warmer, please remember to 

provide your child with their own
labelled sun cream for school, 

encourage sun hats to be worn and 
always send your child in with a 

water bottle! 

Thursday 8th May 

Wear red, white and blue to 
celebrate VE Day. With a 

special street party lunch in 
school and some wonderful art 

activities in the afternoon to 
teach us more about this day. 



Please remember all dates are subject to change and events may 
be added as the term goes on. 

Date Event 

05/05/25 Bank Holiday Monday – School Closed 

06/05/25 Year 1 Parents’ Evening

07/05/25 Year 1 Parents’ Evening

12/05/25 –
15/05/25

Y6 SATs Week and Y6 SATs breakfast club 

16/05/25 Y6 End of SATs treat – La Torre and Water Fight 

19/05/25 EYFS Twiddlywinks visit in school 

20/05/25 Y3 Parent Share from 1:30pm 

21/05/25 EYFS and KS1 Sports Day- More information to follow 
Morning session 

21/05/25 Y6 Quad Kids – PM – Information to follow 

22/05/25 Y4 Quad Kids – Information to follow 

23/05/25 KS2 Sports Day- More information to follow 
Morning session 

23/05/25 End of Half Term – May Holidays 

Year 6 SATs Week Breakfast Club! 

We invite all our year 6 children to attend the Year 6 SATs 
breakfast club from Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May at 
8:15am. Entrance through the Barrington Court School Gate 
and then the KS2 entrance. 
If your child normally goes to the whole school breakfast club, 
they will be released from that club at 8:15 to attend the Y6 
event. 
Lots of delicious breakfast will be served to ensure the 
children are well fuelled for the day. This is also a brilliant 
opportunity to relax your child into the day ahead as they sit 
and chat with the friends and teachers!
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This week’s SHINE AWARD Stars!


